Getting things done — Seafield Road
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who have highlighted to me the poor condition of

the pavement on the west side of Seafield Road, in front of the Cherry
Blossom Nursery.

I have raised this with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership,

requesting repairs and am grateful for the very prompt response as the
‘before’ and ‘after’ photos indicate
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